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24th February 2020 

Mr Rhys Dixon
43 Castle Drive
Berwick Upon Tweed
TC15 1DU

Dear Rhys 

The National Sports First Aid Course
16th February 2020 - Hibernian Training Centre, Ormiston, EH35 5NG 

I have great pleasure in enclosing your certificate following the successful completion of the National
Sports First Aid Course. Your certificate is valid for three years and we will contact you nearer the time
about requalification. 

I hope you enjoyed the course. As you know the aim is to try and improve basic first aid knowledge of what
to do during an incident within our day-to-day lives working with sportsmen and women. I hope you feel
more confident about your ability to assess and act in a situation. 

Please feel free to mention the course to colleagues and encourage anyone who wishes to participate to
give us a call. 

We would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to leave us some feedback about your experience
doing the course: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KQ3PHLD 

Again, best wishes and congratulations. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr John A. MacLean
On behalf of The National Sports First Aid Course

Enc. 
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